
This email is sent to all those who applied to CAO by the February deadline.  

 We are writing to remind you that there are certain sections of the CAO application form 
that must be complete and correct no later than 1 March at 17:00 (for example, the 
mature applicant form, HEAR and/or DARE online application forms, course choices for 
mature applicants, and the inclusion of any restricted courses which may have been 
omitted).  

If you have not already done so, please log in to your CAO account (go 
to www.cao.ie and click on `My Application`) and check that all the information on your 
account is correct and complete.  

For more detailed instructions on the items that need your attention before 1 March at 
17:00 and some other helpful information, you must visit: www.cao.ie/1mar  

 Please also read the 2025 CAO Handbook carefully - the Handbook is available 
at www.cao.ie/handbook 
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